
Park Board Committee Meeting 
July 27, 2016 

CHAIR’S REPORT 



2 

June 29:Beach Chair Media Launch 
English Bay 

Chair Kirby-Yung along with Commissioner Coupar and Tourism Vancouver Chief Financial Officer 

and Commercial Director Ted Lee, launched umbrella and chair rental service at English Bay 
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June 29: Tourism Industry Appreciation Evening 
VanDusen Garden 

Chair Kirby-Yung with Sheryl Barowsky of Destination BC at the tourism industry appreciation event 

with local concierges, tour operators and tourism organizations 
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July 1: Canada Day at Sunset  
Sunset Community Centre 

Chair Kirby-Yung with Minister of National Defence Harjit Sajjan, Minister of Justice Suzanne Anton, Councillor 

DeGenova and Sunset Community Association Vice President Bhalwinder Waraich and Board members 
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July 5: US 240th Independence Day Celebration 
Burrard Dry Dock 

Chair Kirby-Yung celebrated with Commissioner Evans while the USS Gridley was on 

tour en route to Everett, Washington 
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July 9: Brock House Summer Fair 
Brock House 

 

Commissioner Evans and Coupar attended the annual fundraiser for the Brock House Society 



July 10: Subaru 5i50 Vancouver Ironman Triathlon 
Harbour Green and Stanley Parks 

Commissioner Crawford with Susie Ernsting, Race Director and Jordan Myers, Triathlon BC 



July 12: Joint Operating Agreement Consultation Session 
Dunbar Community Centre 

Commissioners met with our community centre partners for the fourth of a series of consultation 

sessions on a renewed joint operating agreement. 



July 15: Amazing Thailand Celebration 
SFU Goldcorp Centre for the Arts 

Chair Kirby-Yung attended the Amazing Thailand Celebration of Thai Culture with the Consul 

General, cast and Councillor Raymond Louie 



July 17: Success Walk with the Dragon 
Stanley Park 

 

Chair Kirby-Yung with SUCCESS Board including Foundation Chair Sing Yeo and Defence Minister 

Harjit Sajjan 

 



July 22: VanSplash Media Launch 
Kitsilano Pool 

 

Chair Kirby-Yung with Commissioners Coupar, Mackinnon and Wiebe, along with Manager of Parks 

Planning and Research Dave Hutch “making a splash” about future of pools and beaches 
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July 23: Park Design Advisory Group Orientation 
North East False Creek 

Chair Kirby-Yung attended the first orientation meeting for the North East False Creek Park Design 

Advisory Group and Stewardship Group 
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July 24: VanSplash Consultation 
New Brighton Pool 

Commissioner Shum attended the VanSplash consultation at New Brighton Pool to help shape the 

future of Vancouver’s pools and beaches 




